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  Office of Deputy Superintendent Mrs. Kimberly Britton 

 

First Reading of Proposed NEW Board Policy BBBCB – School 

Board Member Visits to Schools 

 
MSBA recommended that we adopt this policy.  State Statute 37-7-306 
require school boards to visit schools under specific guidelines.  This new 
policy offers specific guidance on this statute.   
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